Classis Quinte gathering & request


You likely have heard about Classis Quinte exploring hosting a gathering of delegates from classes across Canada. I am in regular contact with Rev. Ryan Braam who has been asked to spearhead this initiative on behalf of classis Quinte. The steering team of the Quinte initiative is currently seeking input on items to discuss at such a gathering as well as the appetite churches have for engaging in it. 


You should be receiving a request from them soon to devote some time at an upcoming classis meeting (eg. your Fall 2025 meeting) exploring this main question: If there were an opportunity to gather as delegates of Canadian classes, what topics and discussions would each of the 12 classes want to see included?


The Quinte steering team will be preparing a guided discussion sheet, which they will distribute this summer. 


The results of this engagement will be shared with the Canadian National Gathering steering team. It will inform our own CNG agenda, define more clearly the relationship between the two gatherings, and will help us to coordinate with the potential Classis Quinte gathering.

Rev. Albert Postma 
Executive Director, Canada
